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DOMESTIC

VETO AQUA

WITH CITRONELLA FRAGRANCE

INSECTICIDE FOR USE AS
HOUSEHOLD PEST CONTROL

WATER BASE MICRO-EMULSION

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: (W/W)
Pyrethrins      0.1%

Piperonyl Butoxide   1.0%

In a water base

To control house flies, mosquitoes and biting midges.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REG. NO. 24331 P.C.P. ACT

DISPAR
675 St-Pierre sud
Joliette, Quebec

J6E 8R8

VETO AQUA

VETO AQUA INSECTICIDE: 

DIRECTIONS:

TO CONTROL HOUSE FLIES, MOSQUITOES, AND BITING MIDGES ON
PREMISES: Close doors and windows.  Cover fish bowls and remove



pets.  Direct mist upwards to all parts of the room, especially
windows and other light sources.  Apply 60 mL for every 30 cubic
metres of space.  Keep room closed for 15 minutes after each
treatment.  Also direct mist into areas where insects are found. 
Insects must be in contact to be killed.  Ventilate treated areas
for 30 minutes before reentry and clean up dead insects.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Not for use on
humans.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes,
and clothing and avoid inhalation of spray.  Do not remain in
treated areas.  Ventilate treated areas for 30 minutes before
reentry.  Any treated surface that may contact food or feed
products should be washed thoroughly with potable water after
spraying and before use.  Product toxic to fish.  Do not
contaminate any body of water.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Do not transport or store under 0'C.  Store
in a place inaccessible to children and pets.  STORAGE: Store in
original container in a cool dry place.  Protect from freezing. 
DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container.  Dispose of empty container in
household garbage.

FIRST AID: 

If in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water, if irritation
persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidently swallowed, get
prompt medical attention or call a poison control centre.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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